
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

                                                        

Clinton Christian Academy Board Notes 
January 11, 2021 

The CCA Board of Directors met in the CCA Art Room  for their regular monthly business meeting on Monday, January 11.  
The meeting began with the Opening Prayer given by Keith Carmichael.  Kathy Harrison shared the devotion which included 
scripture from Exodus 40.  Prayer requests were shared. The minutes from  December 14 were approved.  The financial reports 
and bills from the month of December were reviewed and approved.  The Board welcomed Kristy Bateman, Parent Rep, who 
attended her first board meeting this month!  So thankful for your service as a board member at CCA! 

 
• Mrs. Ritchie updated the Board with 

current enrollment which is at 131.  
There have been several inquiries 
about new enrollment at the 
semester, so it is possible that we 
will have a few new families joining 
our CCA in the next few weeks.  

 
• The Board reviewed the presentation 

that will be shared with parents at the 
annual Re-enrollment Parent 
Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, 
Jan. 25 @ 6:00 in the CCA Gym.  
This important meeting will be led 
by Dain Sisk,  Allen Huff and the 
CCA Administration.  Topics of 
discussion will include a financial 
review and tuition rates for the 2021-
22 school year.  Enrollment forms 
will be distributed to families at this 
meeting and will be due back by 
February 1.    

• The Board is reviewing 
Administrator and Teacher Contract 
Language for the 2021-22 School 
year.  ACSI’s recommended contract 
language is being utilized, along with 
our current contract language, to 
revise the contracts that will be 
utilized next year.   

BOARD ACTION IN DECEMBER 
 The Board approved having a new school credit card issued 

with a limit of $3000 in Melanie Dehn’s name as our new 
Financial Secretary. 

 The Board approved acceptance of a property donation to CCA 
from Josiah and Chelsea Town.  CCA is thankful for our 
community support. 
 

 BOARD TOPICS OF DISCUSSION FOR FEBRUARY  
 

 Mrs. Ritchie and the Board continued their discussion about 
improving internet access and speed at CCA.  Negotiations with 
United Global Systems for a commercial hotspot are at a 
standstill as the company researches available options that 
might work in our metal building.  Mr. Stevens and Mrs. 
Ritchie will be visiting with other companies locally to see if 
there are any other internet options.  Mrs. Ritchie will also be 
contacting an individual to help explore the E-rate Program 
which provides discounts to assist eligible schools to obtain 
affordable internet access and supports connectivity.  It is the 
goal of the Board to have a solid plan of action for improved 
internet services in the next 90 days. 
 

 COVID protocol was reviewed and discussed. Morning 
temperature screening will be eliminated beginning Tuesday, 
January 19.  No fevers have been identified during the morning 
temp check due to the terrific job parents are doing checking 
temperatures and screening their child(ren) for COVID 
symptoms.  Temperatures will continue to be checked as 
needed throughout the school day.  All other COVID protocol 
will remain in effect.  

 
 

 


